

NEW HAMPSHIRE TROOPERS ASSOCIATION

107 NORTH STATE STREET CONCORD, NH 03301-4334 (603) 856-7351

October 19, 2022

To: Senator Ricciardi

From: New Hampshire Troopers Association

Subject: Endorsement

Dear Senator Ricciardi,

It is my pleasure to inform you that the board and council of the New Hampshire Troopers Association has unanimously voted to endorse your candidacy for State Senate in the 2022 elections.

We wish you the best this November and look forward to working with you in the future.

Respectfully,

Franceur Cages

Frank Campo

President, New Hampshire Troopers Association